
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Limerick Centre 

March Newsletter 

 
Hello everyone,  

 

This month for our Cherry Blossom class we were learning all about Birds making art activities, 

going on bird walks, and making bird feeders. We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day, dancing to Irish 

songs, making shamrocks and decorating flags. We also celebrated Easter looking at easter 

stories, making easter bunnies and other easter art. We enjoyed lots of outdoor play and 

sensory fun! 

  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

For our Heather class this month we also celebrated St. Patricks Day making monster cloud 

dough, shamrocks and we also decorated flags. We were learning about Easter, reading easter 

stories, decorating easter eggs and having an easter egg hunt. We had more messy play paint 

with some tin foil and had lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Monthly News: 

 

 

 

We celebrated Word Autism Day on Friday the 22nd of March. We had cakes sales, Myster 

Magic and wally the pony paid us a special visit. We also had a special visit from the 

Cappamore Fire Brigade, and we had a merry go round for the children to enjoy. Thank you 

so much for all the support and to the families for joining us for our celebration. 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme for April is Easter/The Wider World, which will include our community helpers such 

as our local gardai, doctors/nurses, postman and librarians etc.  

 

Thank you!  


